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SEE Tow O

In my outdoor learning this week, we have been exploring the colours in nature. We read the
story ‘Colours of Nature’ by Bulbul Sharma. The children each made a colour wheel, then had to

explore theforest area to ﬁnd something for each colour and peg it to their wheel.

In my topic, we have been learning about growing food, which food can be grown, and what
plants need to grow healthily. The children have been planting seeds and looking after the class 9

tomato plants.

In my art this week, the children have been exploring a range of drawing materials such as
charcoal, paints, rollers, and pencils on different surfaces to make controlled lines, shapes and

patterns.

In numeracy, our focus has been on money. Some children have been naming and identifying 1p,
2p, 5p, 10p, 20, 50p, £1 and £2 coins, while other children have been using pre-money counters
to role-play shopping to begin to understand that items can be bought and exchanged.
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Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Clarke and the class 9 team @




